							Barcelona, October 26th 2021


Dear Sir,

We hope you are in good health and try to be as happy as possible with your current situation. We have known that you were in prison recently, and we wanted to tell you that we feel great solidarity for you. One may or may not be wrong, but he or she should have the right to express what he or she thinks. 

There will come a day when people will be able to express their ideas in public and stand out for their rights. A time when problems will be solved by talking and debating, and not by force, wars, or prisons. Until that day, we will keep you in our thoughts, and will be very happy when we know that you are finally free.

Yours sincerely,

A group of lovers of freedom and freedom of expression
